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SANDOVAL COUNTY 

ETHICS BOARD 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE DECEMBER 19, 2024 
SANDOVAL COUNTY ETHICS BOARD MEETING 

 
The previously scheduled Sandoval County Ethics Board meeting scheduled for Thursday 
December 19, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. has been cancelled.  
 
The meeting will be rescheduled and notice will be provided at least 72 hours in advance. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the County Manager's office at (505) 867-7538 as soon 
as possible. 
 


